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Dear Director, 
 
To whom it may concern,  
I am appalled at the state of the greyhound industry. The allowances for people to drug these 
dogs with substances that no horse or other industry is subjected to such as cocaine and Viagra. I 
am surprised that this is allowed to even take place!!!! When these dogs have been subjected to 
drugs and have 'served their purpose' (racing till they get too old or don't perform anymore) they 
are not re homed or euthanised humanely but are bludgeoned to death which no animal should 
be subjected to. How dare these owners be allowed to do either of these. The horse industry has 
such heavy drug laws why not the dog industry?  
These animals should be re homed and if absolutely necessary put to sleep not bashed by a blunt 
object!!!! 
Please reconsider these laws and investigate why drugs are used as this is a form of cheating also!! 
I trust you will do the right thing. 
Kylie 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kylie Pels 
 


